

MEDICINE of THE HIGHEST ORDER

Penfield Education Association c/o Colleen Parkhurst 25 High School Drive Penfield NY 14526 March 23, 2016

Dear Penfield Education Association Members,

On behalf of the Golisano Children's Hospital Family Resource Library and Pediatric Ambulatory Clinic, I would like to thank you for your generous donation of children's books in honor of Sonia Basko. What a fitting tribute for a book lover and literacy champion. Your kind gesture will place books into the hands of numerous children and bring many smiles to many faces for years to come. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Jennifer Raynor, MLIS

Pediatric Librarian

Golisano Children's Hospital - Family Resource Library

1st Floor Room 1-1177

585-275-7710

Jennifer Raynor@urmc.rochester.edu

